
 
 

​ ​ ​ ​  
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers,                                                                       ​ ​ GST Number 55-135-103 
 
The following is the outline of the school contributions from parents/caregivers for 2025. 
 
 

Description Year Level Cost per student Conditions 
School Donation All year levels $200 per year per student 

or 
$50 per term per student 

If the full amount is paid by 31 March, 2025 
you will go into a draw to be reimbursed the 
full $200 

Maths-Whizz Years 3 – 6 
compulsory 

$30.00 per year 
 

Online math’s tutoring programme. 
(See explanation below) 

 
 
Your school contribution goes towards the following:- material resources for students and their 
programmes; computer upgrades; internet services; technological development; additional staffing 
and support services. 

●​ All payments and permissions are made through Kindo.  

●​ For first time users please register via the school website 

 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support of your child’s education at our school. 
 

 
 
Cameron Lockie 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Maths-Whizz Year 3 - 6 
Maths-Whizz is an online personalised maths programme and it caters for each child’s needs. This is 
an online service and can be used at any time, at home as well as school to support your child’s 
development in maths. We are excited to be able to have our students using Maths-Whizz, as it is 
proven to be effective in targeting gaps and giving students extra support in those areas and across 
all of their maths topics. As a parent you will be able to see your child’s lesson history, usage and 
progression in detailed live reports, which your child’s teacher can share with you. Access will be 
given to the students once payment has been made. You can pay through Kindo. For more details 
go to: https://www.whizz.com/ 
 
Kindo – Our online school shop. Kindo is designed to make it easy for you to manage school 
payments and complete permission forms through a simple website. Kindo links our student records, 
so student details will be updated automatically. You will not need to enter these when making 
payments or completing forms. 
 
For new Users 
If you do not have an account with Kindo/EZlunch, please follow the steps below to get started – it’s 
super-fast! Please note: you can only sign up to Kindo once your child has started at Silverdale 
School. 
 
1.​ Go to https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/flow_join.shtml 
2.​ Enter in the same email address the school has on file for you. Click ‘continue’. 
3.​ Fill in account holder details. 
4.​ Fill In member details 
5.​ Tick the Terms of Trade. 

 
Your family account is now set up and you can start shopping! To login next time, click the Kindo 
Shop on the school website and enter your email address and password. 
 
Need help? Ask the office or contact the Kindo help desk - helpdesk@tgcl.co.nz or 0508 4KINDO (toll 
free) 8am-4pm school days. 
 

https://www.whizz.com/
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/flow_join.shtml

